
 
Dear CVIG Patients, 
 
 It is with great pleasure and excitement that I am writing to inform you of another milestone along our 
journey to provide the highest quality and efficient care to you, our patients, and the CVIG family. To enhance 
your experience while continuing to provide the highest quality of care. CVIG is expanding to two new 
locations beginning December 5, 2023. Here’s where we’re moving: 
 
 1. 425 S Llewellyn Ave, Dallas, TX 75208 
 2. 950 Scotland Dr, Desoto, TX 75115 
   
It represents our continued commitment to uphold our core belief that you, our patients, are the heartbeat 
of our clinic. You are the most crucial aspect of our practice, and your trust in us is deeply cherished. Our 
mission, "One Heart. One Family. One Mission," underlines our dedication to fostering a sense of unity and 
care and remains a cornerstone upon which we continue to build. 
 
Here’s what you can look forward to: 
 
· State-of-the-art cardiovascular care from the team you trust. 
· A modern environment that ensures your visits are as comfortable. 
· Enhanced privacy and spacious consultation areas to discuss your health with our specialists. 
· Advanced diagnostic and treatment areas equipped with the latest in cardiovascular health technology. 
· Ease of parking and access to our office without the need to go on elevators or through garages.  
  
As we navigate this exciting transition, we are acutely focused on making the process as smooth and as 
seamless as possible. We understand changes can raise many questions, and we are here to provide the 
answers to any inquiries. 
 
For any inquiries, guidance through our new setup, or a friendly chat about what this change means for 
you, please reach out: 
 
· Email: Brittni.favors@thecvig.com 
· Phone: 469-437-3560 
· Website: https://www.thecvig.com/ 
 
As we move forward, we are sincerely grateful for your ongoing support and trust in our team. We eagerly 
anticipate welcoming you to our new facility and embarking on this next chapter of our journey together. 
Thank you for being the heartbeat of CVIG. We are here because of you and for you.  
 
Sincerely, 
G. Mark Jenkins, MD, FACC  
President & CEO  
Cardiac & Vascular Interventional Group (CVIG) 
 
Our Team:  
Luis Bowen, MD  
GeTonya Dickerson, NP 
Sherraud Roberts, MBA - Interim COO 
Shawn Jett - Chief Revenue Officer 
Carl Sherman, Jr. - Business Development Manager 
Brittni Favors, MS - Practice Manager 
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